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Public-Notice

The Chief General Manager, (P&MM&IPC), APSPDCL Vide letter dated 02-01-

2019 submitted 5 Nos. amendments to the 5 Nos. PPAs (12.6MW) in respect of

clients of M/s.Suzlon Energy and M/s.Axis Energy Ventures India Pvt Ltd., Projects

set up at Amidyala and Belguppa in Anantapur District for consent of the

Commission.

Copies of the same are placed in the website of the Commission inviting the

views/objections/suggestions from any stakeholder on the subject matter on or

before the date of Public Hearing indicated below at the above mentioned address

or through email commn-secy@aperc.gov.in. A copy of the same may also be sent

to APSPDCL. Any interested stakeholder is free to inspect the PPAs, which are the

subject matter of the consideration, at the office of the Commission on any

working day during working hours.

Further to the above, also TAKE NOTICE that the Commission will hear the

above matters along with the relevant petitions among O.P.Nos. 22 to 26 of 2019

which are scheduled for Public Hearing on 23rd February, 2019 (Saturday) at 11.00

hrs in the court hall of APERC.  All interested persons/stakeholders desirous of

being heard in person may appear before the Commission on the above said date

and present their views.

Place: Hyderabad Sd/-

Date: 02-02-2019 Commission Secretary (i/c)


